## February 2021 Newsletter

Our annual Public Art Competition (PAC) is approaching very soon. The deadline is **February 27, 2021**. Please feel free to tell about this popular competition to your talented families and friends. We are looking forward to seeing your beautiful creations.

This year, Naperville Art League (NAL) is celebrating its 60th anniversary, and we are contacting our long-time members for interviews. You can see on the first page Hedy Dawson's bio and her beautiful art. We are adding more artists as the year goes by.

If you have any information, nostalgia and/or memory of NAL, please share it with us. Thank you.



Have a Fabulous February Filled with Fantastic Fine art.

NAL